
 

 

Ref. No. 11 dated 02.02.2021 
         Union Europeene de Cyclisme 

         UEC Electoral and Voting  
         Monitoring Commission 
          
         Sent by e-mail only 
 
 
Candidature for the Voting Delegate 

 

Dear Mr. President and General Secretary, The Belarusian Cycling Federation 

would like to present the candidature of Mr. Vitaly ZHMAKO for a Voiting Delegate 

at the next Congress of the UEC, which will take place on the 6th of March 2021.  

Please find attached UCI licenses of Mr. ZHMAKO for 2020, 2021. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Natallia Tsylinskaya 

President  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


